
 

For Local 8 Members at Cornish College of the Arts 
May 22, 2024 

   

Cornish OPEIU Local 8 Bargaining Unit Meeting 
 
When our Bargaining Team finished negotiations in 2023, we included a Letter of 
Understanding so we could reconvene our Team and negotiate a wage scale. During 
the prior negotiations, we did secure a minimum salary and raises for 2022 and 2023.  
 
We now need to reconvene our Bargaining Team and recommend a compensation 
program that includes a wage scale with step increases. This is important because we 
need a scale so we all know where we fit on that scale and to ensure that we get 
annual step increases to our salary.  
 
The Bargaining Team has recommended that a full bargaining unit meeting be 
scheduled, so that we hear from everyone what a fair wage scale looks like.  
 
So, please mark your calendar for Wednesday, June 5 at 5:00 p.m. in person. All in the 
OPEIU Local 8 union are encouraged to attend – preferably in person, but there will 
be a virtual component to this meeting as well.  
 
Again, please plan on atending in person if you can, but if not join the mee�ng at this 
Zoom link:  
 
htps://us02web.zoom.us/j/81903342622?pwd=Y0NRWXdFbGZ3NXZqT3FydmhEY0dh
QT09  
 
Mee�ng ID: 819 0334 2622; Passcode: 458722 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81903342622?pwd=Y0NRWXdFbGZ3NXZqT3FydmhEY0dhQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81903342622?pwd=Y0NRWXdFbGZ3NXZqT3FydmhEY0dhQT09


 
OPEIU Local 8 Union Meeting 

Wednesday, June 5 
5:00 p.m. 

Raisbeck Auditorium at Ivey 
 
 
Any questions – please contact your Union Representative Patrick 
Pedersen at patrick@opeiu8.org or 206-441-8880 ext. 121 
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